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TRAFFIC WARNING 

WORLD AG-EXPO 

2017 

February 14th, 15th and 16th 

 

It is that time of year again and the Tulare Police Department would like to remind those who 
live in the area and those who plan to attend the 2017 World Ag-Expo to expect traffic delays. 
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Expect traffic delays and traffic rerouting due to heavy traffic flow  

And one-way traffic into the show. 

If possible AVOID Paige Avenue and Laspina Avenue and Paige Avenue and Blackstone 
Avenue during peak hours 

7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

& 

4:30p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Please use an alternate route on Mooney Boulevard and Bardsley Avenue.  

 

Thank you for your assistance and we look forward to seeing you at the 2017 World Ag-Expo, 
in Tulare California 

  

• During business hours at (559) 684-4290; 
• During non-business hours or on weekends at (559) 685-3454; 
• Anonymously 24-hours a day (559) 685-2300 Ext: 4445 
• Online at https://www.tipsubmit.com/webtipstart.aspx 

Contact Us 
Emergency: 9-1-1 

Non-Emergency: (559) 685-2300 Ext: 4445 

260 South “M” Street 

Tulare, CA 93274 
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